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PROBLEM RECTIFIED IN ADOBE INDESIGN CS4 (6.0.4)

The Sheridan Press became aware of an error with Adobe InDesign CS4 shortly
after its release, in regards to directly exporting to PDF. When PDFs were linked
into Adobe InDesign CS4 and a new PDF was exported, it would cause some text
to disappear or change to boxes. The exported PDF appeared to be correct in
Acrobat 8 and higher, but it did not print accurately.

Adobe has just released a free patch update to InDesign CS4 which is 6.0.4.
We have installed and tested this upgrade and it appears to fix the font problem
with linking to PDFs in InDesign CS4.

Please go to the Adobe site and download and install this update.
www.adobe.com/downloads/updates/Adobe InDesign CS4 6.0.4

Please contact your account manager with any questions.

The Digital Services Team



